14 Charles Lane
New York, N.Y. 10014

September 6, 1977

To the Leninist Trotskyist Faction Coordinators

Dear Comrades,

The Steering Committee of the Leninist Trotskyist
Faction voted on August 17, 1977/ to dissolve the faction.
The full reports on this will be published in the
International Internal Discussion Bulletin, Vol. XIV,

No. 8, September, 1977.

Many ITF members have outstanding pledges to the
faction and we would like to encourage you to see that
they are collected and sent in as quickly as possible
because we are closing down the office in the next few
weeks,

Comradely,

,xé%un .

Gus Horowitz



